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Ref. U-12021/44/2019/12-MEC Dated: 24-03-2020

NOTICE

Urgent Attention:

As you are aware that in view of ongoing COVID- 19
outbreak and in compliance with the advisory issued by the
Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Government of India, the
All India counselling has been postponed till further orders. As
per the MCI Gazette and as per the Hon’ble Supreme Court
directions the counselling runs in tandem with the State
Counselling. Since the All India counselling has been postponed
till further orders, it is advised to State Counselling authorities
to postpone their State counselling as well so that the Hon’ble
Supreme Court orders can be complied with and also the students
and their parents are not exposed inadvertently to any Corona
positive person.

For announcement w.r.t the schedule and for resumption of
All India and State counselling please stay in touch with MCC
and intramcc website (www.mcc.nic.in, www.intramec.nic.in). In
the meanwhile you are requested to follow the Guidelines of
Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, GOI.




